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HEMPSTEAD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL MEETING
OCTOBER 29, 2014

MINUTES

The special election meeting of the Hempstead Public Schools Board of Education was held in the
A.B.G.S. Middle School Band Box, 70 Greenwich Street, Hempstead, New York 11550. The meeting was
called to order at 4:11 P.M. All of the Board Members were present. The purpose of this meeting was to
announce the results of the verification of the affidavit ballots from the special meeting of October 28, 2014.
After verification from the Nassau County Board of Elections, two (2) of the thirty two (32) affidavit ballots
were deemed to be valid and were counted. The affidavit ballots were opened and after inspection by the
election inspectors the District Clerk announced the results as indicated below.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:

Lamont Johnson President Patricia Wright District Clerk
JoAnn Simmons 1st Vice President Scott Kershaw School Attorney
Ricky A. Cooke, Sr. Secretary Austin Graff School Attorney
Shelley Brazley Trustee Monte Chandler School Attorney

Leandre John School Attorney
INSPECTORS PRESENT:

Lorine Conley
Gertrude Ford
Jeffery Wicks

ATTORNEY GENERAL OFFICE ON SPEAKER PHONE:

Ajay Saini
Diane Lucas

Trustee Simmons moved, seconded by Trustee Cooke to certify and accept the results of the
special election.

MOTION YES 2 MOTION CARRIED
Results certified

The District Clerk administered the oath of office to Maribel Touré. Trustee Touré offered brief remarks and
took her seat with the Board of Education.
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MACHINE TOURÉ CROSS

#1 328 164

#2 260 152

#3 256 135

#4 285 146

#5 90 58

EMERGENCY VOTES
(votes during the time

that the V-Z machine

was down)

8 3

PAPER BALLOTS 4 0

SUB TOTAL 1231 658

ABSENTEE VOTES 44 106

SUB TOTAL 1275 764

AFFIDAVIT BALLOTS 2 0

TOTAL 1277 764

Trustee Simmons moved, seconded by Trustee Brazley to adjourn the meeting at 4:18 P.M.

MOTION YES 5 MOTION CARRIED
Meeting adjourned

Respectfully Submitted:

Patricia Wright, District Clerk


